
 
 

September 30, 2017 
  
CHANGES to Jasper County PLU Requirements 
 
Please note that the GaPSC (Georgia Professional Standards 
Commission) NO longer requires PLUs for recertification.   
 
Therefore, the Jasper County Charter System will NO longer 
require 2 PLU’s (Professional Learning Units) per year for each 
teacher and/or staff member. 
 
UPDATED PROCEDURES 
 

• Effective July 1, 2017 all certified personnel (teachers, 
administrators, media specialists, counselors, 
paraprofessionals & central office administrators) must 
complete PLGs (Professional Learning Goals) or PLP’s 
(Professional Learning Plans) within the TLE/TKES 
Platform.  

 
• School principals will evaluate how well each staff member 

has met goals/plans in April & May and sign-off in the TLE 
/TKES platform along with the staff member.  

 
• The information from the TLE/TKES platform will be used 

to recertify teachers, parapros, administrators, counselors, 
media specialists and any other certified personnel. 

 
 
 

 

 

 


